DAVID R. MARTIN MAYOR

CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

October 28, 2014

Randall M. Skigen, President Board of Representatives 888 Washington Boulevard P.O. Box 10152 Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear Randy:

I am forming a Project Committee for the property at 200 Strawberry Hill Ave., consisting of representatives across city boards and offices. The purpose of the committee will be to work with engineering and the BOE to ensure the most financially and educationally sound building.

To that end, I would like you to recommend two members from the BOR, preferably from each political party, to participate on this committee.

I would like for meetings to start as soon as possible so the earlier you send your recommendations, the sooner we can get started scheduling our first session.

Please let me know if you have any questions, and I look forward to hearing back from you.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David R. Martin

/val

